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COVID-19 Testing 
CECSD complies with CDC and DOH  guidance regarding COVID-19 Testing. We do not 
currently require testing or antibody testing of students or staff members for attendance. 
Avenues for testing on a surveillance basis will be made available in conjunction with our 
community health partners. 
 
Students or adults presenting symptoms aligned with COVID-19 will be required to leave 
campus.  Completion of a COVID-19 test with a negative result or a completed period of 
quarantine following a positive result is required prior to return to school.  Please refer to the 
district Contact Tracing plan for district procedures related to notification of confirmed cases. 
 
If you need a COVID-19 test please register at a local testing site or contact your primary care 
provider, Guthrie Cortland Medical Center, Cayuga Medical Center Urgent Care, or other 
medical professional. 
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